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Nalinikanth Gollagunta, Managing Director, Wipro GE Healthcare talks about how his company is contributing to the 
COVID-19 fight

"Our design team at Bengaluru has created this ‘Smart Kiosk’ which eliminates any contact between a suspected Covid-19 
patient and the healthcare worker when collecting samples, thus significantly reducing their chances of getting infected. Our 
CSR is focused around efforts that positively improve the lives of people and communities we serve. We are delighted to 
partner with the Government of Karnataka to implement this solution and will be making this design freely available to anyone 
who wishes to make use of it.”

Nalinikanth Gollagunta, Managing Director, Wipro GE Healthcare, Bengaluru
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